
CORYDON TOWNSHIP SUPERVISORS 

REGULAR MEETING 

June 11, 2024 

CALL TO ORDER The June 11, 2024 regular meeting of the Corydon Township Supervisors was 
called to order at 6:00 pm by Dennis Faucher, Chairman.  The Pledge of 
Allegiance Followed. 

PRESENT 
 
 
APPROVAL OF  
MINUTES 
 
NEW BUSINESS 
 
 
 
 
 
OLD BUSINESS 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
ROAD DEPARTMENT 
REPORT 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
SECRETARY/TREASURER 
REPORT 
 
 
APPROVAL TO PAY 
EXPENSES 
 
CITIZENS CONCERNS 
 
 
 

Dennis Faucher, Raymond Douglass, Michael Yohe, Supervisors; Lisa Godding, 
Secretary/Treasurer; Stan Pecora, Solicitor; Public: None 
 
Michael Yohe made the motion to adopt the May 6, 2024 minutes.  Raymond 
Douglass seconded, all were in favor. 
 

 Stickney Trail Road Work – Dallas Morris/Bradford Forest Products – All 
agreed to the proposal to “Mill and Fill” the whole road.  Work to be 
completed by July 31, 2024. 

 Road Bonds – Updated Excess Maintenance Agreements – Discussion 
ensued.  All agreed to the updates. 

 

 Spring Clean Up – A thank you to Bradford Township for their contribution of a 
packer.  It made the clean-up process seamless.  There were some complaints 
regarding the price increase, and “less service.”  It was discussed that the 
Township trucks are not registered to be refuse vehicles.  Also, next year’s 
clean-up will be one day only. 

 Verizon and Starlink – A 4-port hub is needed for the connection of the router 
and telephone for the MagicJack install.  Once completed and in working order 
the Verizon account will be cancelled - looking toward August. 

 Quinn Road – Myra Lane – Supervisors agreed that the Myra Lane Sign be 
erected at the beginning of Daniel Peterson’s driveway.  

 
Dennis Faucher  presented the April Road Report: 

 Mowed Township Building 

 Fixed sickle bar for John Deere tractor 

 Mowed Stickney Trail 

 Meetings with Bradford Forest & Dave Morris on work to be performed 
on Stickney Trail 

 Completed Spring Clean Up 

 Fixed potholes on Wolf Run Road 
 

 Balance Sheet as of May 31, 2024 was presented. 

 Stickney Project – Grant Application – Multi-Modal Grant is in the 
works. 

 
A motion was made by Raymond Douglass to pay expenses, and a second by 
Michael Yohe.  All were in favor. 
 
None. 
 
 



ADJOURNMENT A motion was made by Michael Yohe, seconded by Raymond Douglass to 
adjourn the meeting.  All were in favor.  Meeting adjourned at 6:14 p.m. 
 
Next Monthly Meeting will be held Tuesday, July 8, 2024 at 6:00 p.m.   
 
Respectfully Submitted,  
Lisa Godding  
Secretary/Treasurer 
 

 


